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WASHINGTON, Oct. 25, 2016 – Crider Inc., a Stillmore, Ga., establishment, is recalling approximately 5,610 
pounds of canned Organic Roasted Chicken Breast that may be contaminated with foreign materials the U.S. 
Department of Agriculture’s Food Safety and Inspection Service (FSIS) announced today. 
The cans of Wild Planet Organic Roasted Chicken Breast were produced on January 16, 2016. The following 
products are subject to recall: [View Label(PDF only)] 

 1,496 cases of 5 ounce cans of “Wild Planet Organic Roasted Chicken Breast – 100% Chicken Breast & 
Sea Salt – No Liquids Added” with a Best Buy Date of 01/16/18  

The products subject to recall bear establishment number “EST. 31812” inside the USDA mark of inspection. 
These items were shipped to multiple distributers for further distribution. 
The problem was discovered when a distributer received two complaints from consumers involving foreign 
matter in the product on October 2, 2016 and October 9, 2016. 
The company received a report of a potential injury associated with consumption of this product. FSIS has 
received no additional reports of injury or illness from consumption of these products.  Anyone concerned 
about an injury or illness should contact a healthcare provider.   
Consumers who have purchased these products are urged not to consume them. These products should be 
thrown away or returned to the place of purchase. 
FSIS routinely conducts recall effectiveness checks to verify recalling firms notify their customers of the recall 
and that steps are taken to make certain that the product is no longer available to consumers. When available, 
the retail distribution list(s) will be posted on the FSIS website at www.fsis.usda.gov/recalls. 
Media with questions about the recall can contact Mark Howell, Vice President of Sales, at (912) 562-
9276Error! Filename not specified.(912) 562-9276Error! Filename not specified.. Customer with questions 
about the recall can contact Judy Tridico, Customer Service representative at (912) 562-9162Error! Filename 
not specified.(912) 562-9162Error! Filename not specified. 
   
* We believe that none of the products being recalled were processed or offered through the national 
office.   
* We strongly encourage you to notify your agencies within one business day from receipt of this 

notice. 
* ALL cased and uncased inventories, both at the member level and agency level, need to be 
checked. This product may have entered member and agency warehouses through salvage, local 

donations, TEFAP, local purchases, retail pickups, food drives, or other avenues. 
* For additional local details, please contact the Health Department(s) for the area(s) your food bank 
serves. 
For full details on the recall, please visit: http://www.fsis.usda.gov/wps/portal/fsis/topics/recalls-and-
public-health-alerts/recall-case-archive/archive/2016/recall-100-2016-release    
 If you have questions, please contact Wayne Melichar, Food Safety Manager, at 

wmelichar@feedingamerica.org or 312.629.7263. 
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